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CENTER TERMINATION NOTICE 

 

Effective Sunday, October 20, 2024, Lee Memorial Health System d/b/a Lee Community 

Healthcare (“Lee Health”) will terminate the Federally-Qualified Health Center status of the 

Center, and the agreement between the Center and the Secretary of Health and Human Services 

will terminate. The Center will become a hospital outpatient department location of Lee Memorial 

Health System d/b/a Lee Memorial Hospital (the “Conversion”). Lee Health will continue to treat 

all patients at the Center at the time of the Conversion. Lee Health is working closely with the 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services to timely enroll in the Medicare program and minimize 

participation and access issues.  

 

Effective Sunday, October 20, 2024, all patient medical records will continue to remain under the 

possession and control of Lee Health, which can be contacted at Lee Memorial Health System 

d/b/a Lee Memorial Hospital, 2776 Cleveland Ave., Fort Myers, FL 33901, Phone: 239-424-1340, 

Fax: 239-343-3898.  

 

Additional information about upcoming changes to Lee Health, including its conversion from a 

governmental health district to a community-focused, Florida not-for-profit corporation, can be 

accessed at https://www.leehealth.org/lookingahead.  

https://www.leehealth.org/lookingahead

